
State of Florida 

DATE: August 19,2002 
TO: 
FROM: Paula Isler, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 
RE: Docket No. 020689-TI 

Blanca Bay6, Director, Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 

sir; 
On September 17,2002, I received a letter from this company’s CPA, Mr. Kevin 0. Garrett, 

requesting cancellation of the company’s certificate. Mr. Garrett advised that the company has not 
been in business for over a year, there were no assets to pay the past due RAF amount, and stated 
that the liaison, Orlando Puche is currently in prison. In addition, Mr. Garrett requested that the 
mailing address be changed to his address. 

It does not appear that this correspondence has been documented in the Case Management 
System. Based on this information, please document the payment record and letter in Docket No. 
020689-TI. Let me know if you have any questions. 

Attachments 

cc: Office of the General Counsel (Dodson) 
Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services (Grant) 



Kevin 0. Gurrett 
CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUmANT 

A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 

P.O. Box 351 
401 Poplar Street 
Atlantic, IA 50022 

Phone (712) 243-4187 
FAX (712) 243-3406 

September IO, 2002 

Ms. Paula J. Isler 
Flcwida Piih!ic Service Con~inission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shuinard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Gloria Telecommunications, Inc. (TJ 155) 
Certificate No. 5729 

Ms. Isler: 

We are requesting cancellation ofthe certificate noted above. The company has been out 
of business for over a year. At the present time there does not appear to be any assets 
available to pay any fees or penalties that may still be due on this account. 

On July 27, 200 1, Orlando, Mauricio and Enrique Puche (3 of the 4 owners of GTI) were 
convicted of conspiracy to launder drug money in U.S. District Court and immediately 
imprisoned. Due to these circumstances it has been very difficult for us to complete an 
orderly end io the company's affairs. 

If there is any future correspondence regarding GTI please send it to my attention at the 
address shown above. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin 0. Garrett, CPA 


